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DATE 3 November 1999

TO/DEST. Transportation Committee

FROM/EXP. Councillor McGoldrick-Larsen

SUBJECT/OBJET SOUTH NEPEAN TRANSPORTATION AND LAND USE
SURVEY

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the Transportation Committee receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

The South Nepean Transportation and Land Use Survey was commissioned by myself in order to
gain insight from residents into the relationship between land use planning and transportation
infrastructure across four communities: Barrhaven, Longfields, Davidson Heights and Hearts
Desire.

It is evident by the number of new housing developments that these communities are growing.
However, infrastructure, such as roads, transit, cycling and pedestrian links, is not keeping up
with the increasing population.

The survey was designed to gather the concerns, needs and expectations of residents and
businesses, and was carried out in the summer of 1999 by Brain Cheguis, a MA candidate in
planning at the University of Waterloo.

It is my hope that the results of the survey will aid regional staff and elected officials in prioritizing
infrastructure related projects to coincide with the needs of our residents, as well as facilitate
policy changes in subdivision agreements in order to support the communities’ desire to be better
connected with one another.

The survey will be issued separately.
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